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These measures will only make it more difficult for the legal gun owners of this state. 

Making rifle hunting for those between the ages of 18-20 is yet another way to limit 

American traditions that are fading out, just like the pledge of allegiance. It is our God 

given right as Americans and we DO NOT agree with this. 


